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Letter to the Editor 
 
To the Editor: 
 
I would like to bring to your attention an error found in the following paper, "The 
recognition of craniosynostosis when managing patients with plagiocephaly; Two case 
reports of Lambdoid craniosynostosis by  C O'Neil and A Stewart,  published in 2013.  
The figures on page 126 have been labelled incorrectly. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr Maria Bernard  
 
 
In Response: 
 
Thank you for bringing that to our attention, Dr Bernard. The labelling error was noticed 
after publishing, when it was too late to edit.  On page 126, the image labelled 
Deformational Plagiocephaly should be labelled Lambdoid Craniosynostosis, and the 
image labelled Lambdoid Craniosynostosis should be labelled Defomational 
Plagiocephaly.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr Carrie Rigoni (nee O’Neil) and Dr Adam Stewart 


